
 

  
 

Mission Statement

  
Most Blessed Sacrament Catholic School, serving students in the eight sponsoring parishes of the region

in grades pre-kindergarten to eight, is dedicated to excellence in education by developing life-long

learners and leaders. We foster a faith-filled environment in partnership with families, emphasizing

reverence, respect, and personal responsibility in the traditional spirit of Christian teaching.

 

 

June 14, 2019    

Phone: 410-208-1600

Fax: 410-208-4957

mostblessedss@yahoo.com 

 

 

Jesus said to his disciples:

"I have much more to tell you, but you cannot bear it now.  

But when he comes, the Spirit of truth,  

he will guide you to all truth.  

He will not speak on his own,  

but he will speak what he hears,  

and will declare to you the things that are coming.  

He will glorify me,  

because he will take from what is mine and declare it to you.  

Everything that the Father has is mine;  

for this reason I told you that he will take from  

what is mine and declare it to you." 

John 16:12 15



John 16:12-15 

______________________________ 

 

It is difficult to believe that we have arrived at the conclusion of another school

year. We would like to extend our wishes to you and your family for a safe,

relaxing and enjoyable summer. During the summer months, please continue to

live your faith through attendance and participation in the Liturgies and the faith

community programs of your parish.

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of the wonderful

support that you have provided to our school during this school year. We are truly

blessed to have such awesome students and parents to whom we provide our

ministry of faith and academics. This school year has been very successful on a

number of levels and that success is measured in the growth that we see in your

children, our students. Your outstanding support of your children is a key factor in

that success and we thank you, emphatically, for all that you have done, given

and shared.  

 

  

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

On Friday, June 14th our school community will finish the 2018-2019

school year in grateful praise and worship at a concluding Liturgy that

will be celebrated at 10:00 a.m. at St. John Neumann Church. Students

will be dismissed at 11:30 a.m.

   

LAST DAY OF AFTERCARE

Please remember that the LAST DAY of After Care will be THURSDAY, JUNE 13TH!

There is NO After Care on Friday, June 14th.

   

 

RENAISSANCE TESTING

Included in this week's parent information is a packet of information regarding

Renaissance Star assessment. Parents are asked to read the letter that

accompanies the Renaissance reports. Questions or concerns may be directed to

Mr. Record. Please keep in mind that the most reliable and valid indicators of

student achievement are found in their performance as measured on a day by day



student achievement are found in their performance as measured on a day-by-day

basis in the classroom. Research studies have shown that teacher judgment is the

best measure of student achievement. Thank you for all you do to promote the

successful achievement of your children at Most Blessed Sacrament Catholic

School.   

 

OUR GRADUATES 

On Wednesday, June 5th our school honored our outstanding 8th grade students

with the following awards. May God bless them!

 

Gabe Clark and Lily Nolan                                 Citizenship

Adam Gardner                                                   Morning Announcement

Broadcast

William Kozma                                                  Religion

Casey Gabbard and Brendon Bradford                Service in Ministry

Adam Gardner  and Mia Diehl                            Service in Ministry

Henry Grote  and Harper Edmunds                    Service in Ministry

Luke Mergott  and Kayden Hamby                     Service in Ministry

Sandra Pawlowska and Tatum Vorsteg               Service in Ministry

Mia Diehl and Harper Edmunds                          Drama

Claudia Walker                                                 Technology

William Kozma and Kayden Hamby                    Social Studies

Julia Carlson and Audrey Mumford                    Reading

Claudia Walker                                                 Spelling

Julia Kozma                                                      English

Tatum Vorsteg                                                  Writing

Henry Grote and Julia Kozma                            Algebra I

Amanda Nicastro and Ray Viselli                        Mathematics

Henry Grote and Julia Kozma                            Math Olympiad

Julia Carlson and Julia Kozma                           Science

Ray Viselli                                                        Art

Gracie Engle and Sandra Pawlowska                  Advanced Art

Henry Grote and Sandra Pawlowska                  Spanish

Ryan McLaughlin and Julia Carlson                    Physical Education

Luke Mergott and Gabe Clark                            Fitness

Mia Diehl and Roman Keith                               Health

Julia Kozma and Amanda Nicastro                     Library

Brendon Bradford                                             Music Appreciation

Adam Gardner                                                  School Spirit Award

Casey Gabbard                                                 Christian Character Award        

Henry Grote                    Joseph D. & Kathleen J. Record Book Scholarship         

 

     

SCHOOL UNIFORM POP UP SHOP



SCHOOL UNIFORM POP-UP SHOP 

Parents, please mark their calendars! FlynnO'Hara will be sponsoring their Pop-Up

Shop on July 17th at MBS from 2:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. Also, our used uniform

closet will be open throughout the summer office hours for your swapping.

 

DIOCESE OF WILMINGTON ANNUAL

SCOUTING AWARDS

  

Congratulations MaryAnn and MadaLynne Rutzler for earning the Diocesan "Heart"

and "Anchor" awards, respectfully this past weekend at the Diocese of Wilmington

2019 Annual Scouting Awards Mass and Ceremony.  MadaLynne also earned her

National Catholic Committee "I Live My Faith" Award as well.

 

The Heart Award symbolizes charity, it helps the Girl Scout understand her role in

making Christ present in her everyday life and is awarded to Cadette level

scouts.  The Anchor symbolizes hope and is earned as a Junior Girl Scout as

she learns to see Christ in herself and in others through community service.  The

"I Live My Faith" Award is focused on developing an awareness of how God and her

Catholic faith occupies her daily life. 

 

We are very proud of all your hard work in Girl Scouts.  May God continue to bless

you both!

 

HOMEROOM PARENTS

If you would like to serve as the Homeroom parent for your child's class next year,

please contact the teacher that your child will have next year. This is a great way

to earn your 20 FIP hours for the year. Thank you!

 

SUMMER WORK

Our teachers will be forwarding to parents the expectations for summer work



Our teachers will be forwarding to parents the expectations for summer work.

The information will be provided to the students prior to the last day of school.

Math work is a requirement for ALL students. Worksheets are also available in the

school office. Students who complete the work will receive credit for doing so.

Summer work is provided in order to reduce the effects of the "summer slide."

"Summer slide" refers to the regression in skills that many children experience

during the summer months. All summer work is expected to be completed when

students return to school in September. Students will or have been given a paper

copy of the summer work assignments. In addition, all summer work will be

posted on the school website after July 1st.  

 

DELINQUENT TUITION 

All tuition should have been paid in full by April 15, 2019. There are many

families who still have an outstanding tuition balance. If there is any reason why

you cannot have your full tuition paid, please call and set up an appointment

with Mr. Record to discuss your situation.

 

LATE FEES

Beginning July 1, 2019, a late charge of $25.00 will be added to Before/Aftercare

and Bus invoices more than 30 days late. The 30 days will begin with the date on

the invoice.

 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS

Beginning on June 19th, the school office will observe summer hours. In doing so,

our school office will be open each day from 8:30 a.m. through 2:00 p.m. Monday

through Thursday. The school office will be closed on Fridays.

  

CHANGE OF PARISH

It is very important that you inform the school if you change from one parish to

another at any time during the year. Thank you.   

 

LOST ITEMS

With the end of the school year quickly approaching, be sure to check out the

Lost and Found in the cafeteria for any missing item of clothing or other school

supplies. All items that remain in the Lost and Found will be donated to charity

on Monday, June 17th.

 

NEW FAMILY MENTORING PROGRAM 2019-2020



We are looking for volunteers who would be

willing to give their time and talent to assist

us in our New Family Mentoring Program. The

purpose of this program is to be able to give

our new families a contact to go to if they

have questions or are unsure of something.

This would give our new families a comfort of

knowing that we are a school community and

are here to welcome them with open arms.

Thank you for your willingness to help and be there for these new families to

make the new school year as easy and comfortable a transition as it can be for

them.

For your time and talent, we will give 10 FIP hours towards the 2019-2020 school

year, which will be applied at the beginning of the 3rd trimester. For more

questions about the Mentoring Program or if you would like to sign up to be a

Mentor, please contact aevans@mbscs.org or call Mrs. Amanda Evans at the

school office.

 

HEALTH SUITE NEWS 

In preparation for the following school year 2019-2020, the Health Suite has

information that may need to be updated or new forms to be completed. All

forms can be found on the MBS website or in the Health Suite. Please read the

letter that was sent home to students. 

_____________________________________     

 

 

 

IT's TIME TO CELEBRATE SUMMER!!

As we close the 2018-2019 academic year, the

HSA board would like to thank all of the

volunteers, parents, students, teachers, &

faculty for supporting the HSA. It has been a

wonderful & successful year!! Your time,

talents, & treasures are extremely valuable and

appreciated!! The HSA board could not have

accomplished all we did without you and your support! It has been our honor



accomplished all we did without you and your support! It has been our honor

to be a part of 2018-2019 HSA Board!!

 

Congratulations to our SPRING SPIRIT WEEK WINNERS!!

Our 2nd grade class won the sweet treat for the highest participation in

spring spirit week!!  

 

Awesome job 2nd grade!

 

The following were the winners in each class for the drawing!

 

Prek-3    Tommy DiMarco                                 3rd       Gavin Lewis

Prek-4    Maddox Coane                                   4th       Betsy Mihaly

K            Finn Kirk                                           5th       Michael Peranteau

1            Julianna Marinelli                              6th      Sophia Maskell

2            Noah Nguyen                                     7th      Wesley Simmons

 

A big thank you to everyone for all your participation!!

                                     

de LAZY LIZARD Last Day of School celebration!! 

Please join us as we celebrate the end of the school year at de LAZY LIZARD

in Ocean City on Friday June, 14th immediately following dismissal.  

 

de Lazy Lizard has graciously offered to sponsor our end of the school year

celebration. It was a great success last year and it was a great way to end the

year! They will donate a portion of the proceeds back to MBS.

 

So come, enjoy the beautiful Island themed indoor/outdoor restaurant on the

water with a huge outdoor playground for the kids to play and a delicious

menu for all!! A special thank you to The Bosley Family for their generosity

and support!!

 

Please consider joining the 2019-20 HSA BOARD. If you would like

information about the HSA board please contact Nichole Behornar at

n.behornar@verizon.net. Thank you for your continued support!!

 

__________________________________

 

 

COUNSELING CORNER

It is hard to believe our school year is coming to a close.  It has been a joy to

work with our MBS students this year.  We have such sweet and loving children at

MBS I will keep our students families and



MBS.  I will keep our students, families and

staff in my prayers to have a nice, relaxing

and restful Summer.  "The Lord bless you and

keep you; the Lord make his face shine on you

and be gracious to you; the Lord turn his face

toward you and give you give you peace."

Numbers 6:24-26 

 

LIBRARY NEWS

Thank you for helping your child to return any overdue library books.  Please feel

free to drop off any books you may find over the summer to the

office or hold them until the start of the new school year.  Thank

you & have a great summer!

 
 

ATHLETICS

Have a great summer everyone! Thank you to everyone who

helped MBS athletics this year. Whether you helped as a coach,

a scorekeeper, a nurse or a volunteer. Whether you helped with

line painting, carpooling or lawn mowing. It was all very

helpful and greatly appreciated. 
 

 

___________________________
 IMPORTANT DATES 

   

June 

 

14th                             Last Day of School, 12:00 dismissal

                                    NO Aftercare                                             

19th                              School Office Summer hours begin

                                    Mon - Thur    8:30 a.m. till 2:00 p.m.

                                    Closed on Friday  

July

 

17th                            Flynn Ohara Pop-Up Shop, 2:00-6:00 p.m. 

 

PARISHES  

   

St John Neumann



St John Neumann

School's Out . . .Let's Celebrate!!!

 

 

 

     

Vision Statement  

 

Most Blessed Sacrament Catholic School provides rigorous and technologically relevant instruction that is intentionally integrated with

Catholic identity.  Together, as Pastors, administrators, teachers and parents, we nurture the development of the mind, the body, and the soul,

in each of our students.  Our students are able to make sound decisions based upon the teachings of Jesus Christ and modeled upon the lives of

the saints.  As a faith and learning community, we teach students a passion for the truth and a love for discovery and knowledge. Our students

are prepared to relate their Catholic faith to their culture and actively live their faith as members of the greater community.


